
 

Nolio Renewed End Of Life 
 

Date: September 03, 2019 
To: Nolio Customers 
From: The Nolio Product Team 

 
Dear Customer, 
 

The Nolio Product Team is proud to announce the revived 

dedication into the actively developing Nolio “​indefinitely​”, 

replacing the previous End Of Life (2025) commitment. 
 

We will be announcing new versions of Nolio in the upcoming 

months on our communities and service portals. 
 

We thank you for your continuous engagement, and we look 

forward to equipping you with the renewed Nolio Services + 

Support going forward. 
 

For more information, please contact your local Nolio account 

representative. 
 

Best Regards, 

Nolio Product Team. 
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